
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 

take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its 

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 

announcement. 

 

CLOSURE OF REGISTER OF MEMBERS 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Starlite Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 

announces that the Register of Members of the Company will be closed from Monday, 28th 

January, 2013 to Wednesday, 30th January, 2013 (both dates inclusive) during which period 

no transfer of shares will be registered.  In order to qualify for the interim dividend, all 

transfer of shares accompanied by the relevant share certificates must be lodged with the 

Company’s branch share registrar in Hong Kong, Tricor Secretaries Limited at 26th Floor, 

Tesbury Centre, 28 Queen’s Road East, Wanchai, Hong Kong for registration no later than 

4:30 p.m. on Friday, 25th January, 2013. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Starlite Holdings Limited 

Cheung Chi Shing, Charles 

Company Secretary 

Hong Kong, 11th January, 2013 

 

As at the date hereof, the Executive Directors of the Company are Mr. Lam Kwong Yu, Mr. Tai Tzu 

Shi, Angus and Mr. Cheung Chi Shing, Charles, Non-Executive Director is Ms. Yeung Chui and the 

Independent Non-Executive Directors are Mr. Chan Yue Kwong, Michael, Mr. Kwok Lam-Kwong, 

Larry, BBS, JP and Mr. Tam King Ching, Kenny. 

 

* For identification purpose only  


